
 

Tribe 
 

Pawnee Nez Perce Seminole Inuit Hopi Kwakiutl 

Region/Climate 
 
 
 
 

Plains region 
 
Now Nebraska 

 

Northwest-Plateau 
region—Idaho, Oregon, 
Washington 
 
large tribe 
 

Southeast region 
Now Florida 
 
summer hot and humid 
winters are mild 

Arctic region 
Canada and Alaska 
mostly cold 
warm (50 degrees) 
 

Southwest Region 
100 miles east of 
Grand Canyon 
warm days/cold nights 

Northwest Coast region  
Climate – had all 4 
seasons 
name means beach at 
north side of river 
between forest and sea 

Types of Shelter 
 
 
 
 

Permanent villages 
hogans_round 
homes of soil and 
wood  
Surrounded by 
woods 

Teepees/tipi-made of 
animal skins, bark 
 
“travois” means carry 
tipi—move around to 
hunt animal 
 

Several separate 
_chickees___ 
roof  with open walls 
and raised_floor so 
water and mud  
wouldn’t flood 
chief lived in the center 

Igloos with whale rib 
bone roof 
ice fishing 
spring—Sod homes 
“tents”-covered with 
animal skins 

Pueblos_made of 
adobe clay atop 
mesas 
ladders used for 
protection from 
enemies and wild 
animals and going to 
upper floors 

summer-small 
wooden cabins 
winter-Longhouses-
made of cedar logs 
clans lived together 
 

Food 
 
 
 
 

Agricultural more 
than hunters 
If crops weren’t 
good, hunted  
buffalo 

Caribou, deer, elk, 
moose 
gathered berries 
stored extra food 
nets 

corn, potatoes 
 
hunting and fishing 
 
Wild Rice, alligators 

seal, walrus, whales,  
fish…mostly meat 
seaweed 
Caribou 
spring-berries 

corn, squash, beans 
potatoes, berries__ 
root vegetables 

Deer, moose, rabbit, 
beaver, nuts, berries, 
edible roots 
*salmon, caribou-
main source of meat 
 

Clothing 
 
 
 
 

Moccasins from 
raccoons, otters, 
skunks 
Used EVERY part of 
the  
buffalo_ 

animal skins, buckskin 
Breechcloth 
used animal bone for 
jewelry 

Clan symbol:  otter, 
turtle,  beaver 
Women-wrap around 
skirts 
Men-Moccasins, mantle 
(poncho style)  bright 
colors 

animal skins and 
furs— 
water tight clothing 
Polar bear skin 
boots—seal skin 

cotton/pelts (warmer) 
 
manta-_girl with 
blanket wrapped 
around shoulders 
 
breechcloth_-boy 

cedar bark and fur 
from animal skins 
women-aprons sewn 
with goat hair 
men-robes, capes 
pelts 

How did they 
use their 
environment 
and natural 
resources to live? 
 
 

NEVER fought 
white men, but 
fought other tribes 
 
diseases killed them 
 
white men killed 
buffalo 
 
small tribe 
relocated to 
Oklahoma 

Wanderers--moved 
around to follow 
animals (depend on 
seasons of year) 
 
bones for jewelry 
 

rocks_to make weapons 
 
canoes-cut out of 
cypress logs 
 
fought 3 wars 
Chief Osceola 
 
green corn dance 

Kayak made of wood 
or bone, seal skin on 
the outside 
Umiak(canoe)used to 
transport goods and 
people 
**seal-clothing, food,  
Fat from seal was 
used as oil for lamps 
and heat 

Spring:  a place where 
water comes up near 
the desert 
 
clay/pottery 
 
kachina_religious 
dolls-protected 
against evil spirits 

canoes-made from 
cedar trees to 
transport 
 
potlatch-gift giving 
ceremony 
 
*Totem Pole *Masks—
look like animals, 
festive dances, 
storytelling 
 
forest-homes 

Native American Chart 


